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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Wed, Nov 2, 2022 at 9:36 AM
To: Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>, jerryjergensen@aol.com

Good Morning,

Please find attached to this email a copy of the Division's Adequacy Review Letter for TR-11 at the Gold Hill Mill.
A hard copy will not be mailed unless specifically requested.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Patrick

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist
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Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz> Tue, Nov 8, 2022 at 12:23 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Patrick
Colorado Milling Company requests an extension of the TR-11 decision date of 30 days.

-Ben Langenfeld
303 960 5613

From: Christoph Goss <cgoss@schnabel-eng.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 10:59:01 AM

To: Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz>

Cc: jerryjergensen@aol.com <jerryjergensen@aol.com>

Subject: RE: Adequacy Review Letter, TR-11, Gold Hill Mill, M1994-117

Here you go. Let me know if you need anything else.



